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Ottawa, Moccasin & Middle School - REMOTE Day Trial Runs 
November 5-6, 2020 

 

October 26, 2020 
 
Dear Ottawa, Moccasin & Buchanan Middle School Families and Staff, 

 
To be able to better prepare if the scenario should arise in which the district would have to implement remote                    
learning, Ottawa Elementary, Moccasin Elementary, and Buchanan Middle School will be           
PRACTICING REMOTE LEARNING for the half days scheduled on November 5-6, 2020. ​This trial              
run is in effect for Ottawa Elementary, Moccasin Elementary, and Buchanan Middle School only. Buchanan               
High school will run as their normally scheduled half day.  
 
Students will not be reporting to their building. School administrators will be sending out more building                
specific information this week.  
 
Breakfast & Lunches Available: ​Ottawa, Moccasin and Middle School students who sign up by Monday,               
November 2nd will receive 2 breakfasts and 2 lunches at the end of the school day on Wednesday, November                   
4th. Look for more information this week from your school principal. 
 
This practice run will ensure that we have most of the kinks worked out before an emergency strikes and we                    
have to do remote learning for an extended period of time. 
 
We hope to find this exercise in caution and preparedness helpful and welcome your feedback in the                 
upcoming weeks to share your experiences with us. 
 
Again, please remember that this REMOTE LEARNING practice on November 5-6, 2020 is for OTTAWA,               
MOCCASIN and MIDDLE SCHOOL students only. 
 
Buchanan High School will have face to face scheduled school days and transportation will be provided as                 
usual.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

  Patricia Robinson 
  Superintendent 
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